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My name is Nicole Kelly. I strongly opposed HB 3063! I am a mother of twin daughters and I
run a childcare out of my home. If this law passes will I not be able to continue providing
quality care for the children in my town? I am not willing to vaccinate my children when there
is so much risk involved! Please consider the testimonies of all of the people who have come
forward today and vote no on this Bill. Thank you very much for your time Nicole Kelly
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